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Assistant Principal Reports 

Regional Restrictions 

On Wednesday it was announced that there has been an easing of 

restrictions in Regional Victoria with the exception of Shepparton. In 

regards to school the current advice is that all F-2 and Year 12 students 

can attend school along with those who canôt learn from home. The 

buses will be running the normal routes. Please contact the buses if 

there are any changes. 

Landscaping 

Over the next few weeks a project to grass the front yard and the space 

next to the VCAL building will begin. The project will be co-ordinated by 

Troy Griffiths and will be supported by Coolabah Turf. The project will 

include hard planting of turf and additional line planting of grass runners. 

The area at the front of the school will be fenced off at the start of term 4 

to give the grass enough time to grow. As well as this we will be 

creating a new walking path and relocating the climbing frame from the 

old Echuca Specialist School site. This is exciting as ot will add another 

usable space for the students to play in. 

Water Bore 

We have been lucky to receive support from the Rich River Golf Club, 
Moama RSL and the Moama Bowling Club. We have been successful in 
receiving the NSW Club grant, this will be used to install a bore. The 
process for installation will begin with the project to be completed in 
term 4. Thanks to Jenni Candy and Tracey Paine for your continued 
work with this project. 

September 

16thðSchool Council 5pm 

17thðEnd of Term 3 

October 

4thðStart of Term 4 

21stðYr 7 Immunisation 2nd 

dose 

November 

1stðReport writing dayð

Student Free 

4th School council 

 

 

Our Vision 

To provide inclusive and engaging learning that empowers all students for life 

Echuca Twin Rivers Specialist 

School  acknowledges the history, 

culture, diversity, and value of all          

Aboriginal and Torres Strait      

Islanders, and pays respect to their 

elders past and  present, as well 

as acknowledging future           

generations.  
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RUOK? Day 

Today is RUOK? day, it was fantastic to see 

so many staff and students wearing yellow 

and a touch of green. I would like to thank the 

RUOK committee who planned and               

co-ordinated such an engaging and purposeful 

day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Term 3 

Please remember that on Friday 17
th
 of     

September the stu-
dents will finish school 
at 2.00pm. Buses will 
pick up from school at 
2.00pm. 
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PBS Targeted Behaviour 
 

Inclusion Always 
I acknowledge the diversity of others 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I let others join in 


